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In May 2023, the Clyde Sector Biochemistry Laboratories were assessed against the international 

ISO15189:2012 Standards – “Medical Laboratories – Requirements for Quality & Competence”

We are pleased to announce this was very successful & we maintain our Quality Accreditation 

with the national UK Accreditation Service (UKAS).

What does this mean for you?

This delivers confidence in the high quality Biochemistry service we provide.

An independent evaluation of competence & performance has demonstrated objective proof that 

Clyde sector Biochemistry comply with best practice, in line with internationally recognised 

Standards.

We endeavour to maintain these high standards & will undergo annual assessments to show this.

Quality Improvement is very important to us so if you do have any suggestions or feedback, 

please send this to our Quality Manager: Pamela.craig@ggc.scot.nhs.uk

Pre-Analytical Guidance

A recent visit from our representatives at Greiner BioOne –

who provide the blood tubes for sample collection, suggested 

some users may be displaying out-of-date guidance, pertaining

to the use of these tubes.

We wanted to help! - please see the most up to date guidance attached & feel free to print this for 

relevant areas & staff.

Harvey’s Gang

We are proud to share that Clyde Biochemistry has signed 

up to be a part of the Harvey's Gang initiative! 

Harvey's Gang gives young patients and their families the

opportunity to visit the laboratory for a tour and to meet the 

staff responsible for analysing their samples.

What started with a request for a laboratory tour from a 7 

year old undergoing treatment for leukaemia way 

back in 2013 has now grown to be at over 140 sites 

across the UK, and now that the programmes founder 

is retiring the IBMS has been entrusted with continuing this.

More information about Harvey's gang can be found on the IBMS website, which includes a 

bit of history about how it all started Harvey's Gang - Institute of Biomedical Science 

(ibms.org)

For more information on arranging a visit to our laboratory for one of your young patients and 

their family member, please contact Thomas.Butler@ggc.scot.nhs.uk

We would be delighted with your feedback on issues that you would like us to address in the newsletter. Comments or suggestions can 

be sent to: Dr Iain Jones (Iain.Jones2@ggc.scot.nhs.uk) or Martin Wight (Martin.Wight@ggc.scot.nhs.uk) 
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